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The law firm of Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP is pleased to announce that
associate Israel Del Mundo has been elected Secretary of the Filipino American
Lawyers Association of Chicago (FALA Chicago). He previously served as
Communications Officer of FALA Chicago for the 2023 term.

FALA Chicago is a professional network of attorneys, judges, law students, and
supporters that facilitates career development, learning opportunities, and
fellowship within the Chicagoland legal community. FALA Chicago provides
access to colleagues across numerous practice areas and their related
organizations, including law firms and corporations of all sizes, non-profits, and
public sector employers.

Del Mundo represents lenders and borrowers in commercial financing, workout,
and restructuring transactions. He also represents closely held and privately
held companies on an array of corporate matters, including mergers,
acquisitions, and corporate governance. In addition, Del Mundo defends
mortgage lenders and servicers against mortgage-related claims in consumer
financial services litigation.

Learn more at falachicago.org.
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